
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDER: SUSSEX STREET ROAD CLOSURE   April 2023  
 
 The Cabramatta Loop Project will increase rail freight capacity on the Southern Sydney Freight Line by 

constructing a new 1.65km section of track, allowing freight trains travelling in either direction to pass each other. 
Fulton Hogan is designing and constructing the Cabramatta Loop Project for ARTC. 

ROAD CLOSURE SUSSEX STREET – Tuesday 11 April – Tuesday 16 May 

To complete our work safely and efficiently, we will need to close a small section of road under the rail line on 
Sussex Street for five weeks from Tuesday 11 April to Tuesday 16 May 2023 (inclusive). Works will include 
bridgeworks, noise panel relocation, stormwater drainage/sewer installation, footpath, kerb and gutter concreting, 
asphalting, landscaping and signage installation for the Sussex Street bridge as well as work on underground 
services upgrades. The work will take place during standard construction hours. 

We will monitor noise during the work so we can manage impacts and adjust our work, where possible. During 
this time, cycling and pedestrian access will be maintained through the area, including along the shared path 
between Sussex Street and Jacquie Osmond Reserve. We ask that you follow the directions of traffic controllers 
and project signage in the area.  We appreciate your patience and understanding while we carry out this work.  

If you have any questions, please contact us on 1300 550 402 or email cabramattaloop@fultonhogan.com.au. 
More information about our work can be found on the Community Updates page on our website 
cabramattaloop.com.au (more information on Vietnamese page: Tổng quan Dự án) 
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MAP SHOWING DETOUR LOCATION 

 

 

Register for project updates by 
hovering your phone over the 

code (visit the Contact Us page). 

Cabramatta Loop 
Phone: 1300 550 402 

Email: cabramattaloop@fultonhogan.com.au 
Postal: PO BOX 6099, Alexandria NSW 2015 

Website: cabramattaloop.com.au 
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